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Our Learning this Week:  

Our new topic book for next week is Little Beaver and the Echo. We will be discussing 

kindness and what it is to be a good friend. We will be writing a sentence on what it means 

to be a good friend. 

In Numeracy, we are creating patterns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
WOW Books   

Share your Mother’s Day celebration stories.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 

Next week we are continuing to read ‘Little Beaver and the Echo’, children will be writing 

sentences about their friends. 

Next week in numeracy, children will be estimating numbers. We will be using concrete 

materials and using vocabulary such as ‘more’ and ‘fewer’ 

..  

Guided Reading 

We have started to send guided reading books out again, please ensure that you read 

the book with your child everyday and leave a comment in their yellow reading 

records.  

 

Soft Finish 
 

Our next soft finish is 26th of April- have a lovely holiday!  

Key rings on book bags 
 

Please do not put key rings onto your children’s book bags as they are starting to get in the way and cause problems 

during the school day. We will allow ONE key ring per book bag.  

People who help us- we are 

learning about people who help 

us in our community, if you 

have a job that relates to this, we 

would love to have you in to talk 

to the children to share your 

experience.  

 

Please can you...  

Provide us with any 

stones/twigs/leaves for an Easter 

Garden we are creating this week!  
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Diary Dates 

 

Last day of term- 5th April 2019    Return date- 23rd  April 2019  

Warpole Park - RS- 7th May.     RMB and RW- 14th May (times TBC) 

Reminders 

Guided Reading- Can you return any outstanding guided reading and library books that may be at home as 

they all need to be returned before the Half Term Holiday 

Homework- There will be no homework during the Half Term Holiday, however we will change your child’s 

guided reading books. Please read your book and practise red words (between having half term fun!) 

Wow Books – On Wednesdays, can you bring your WOW Books inside as children are going to start 

sharing them to the class on Wednesday mornings.  

 

 

 

Notes 

Recycling- When recycling at home, encourage your children to join in and identify any materials/objects 

that you are placing into the recycling bin.  

Toys- Do not allow your child to bring toys to school.  

Park Run- Friday 15th February. Any volunteers for this would be much appreciated- time to be confirmed!  

Trip to Warpole Park- Reception are taking a trip to Warpole Park on 18th/19th of March. We would 

really appreciate some volunteer parent helpers if possible. The classes will attend at different times: RS- 

morning of the 18th. RMB- afternoon of the 18th. RW- Afternoon of the 19th.   


